Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:51 AM
To: '‘Brandt, Katherine'

Cc: Nicole Arceneaux; Sale, Tyler
Subject: RE: RO231 Report Extension Request
Kathy,

As we discussed earlier today, the proposed schedule extensions described below are acceptable to Alameda County
Environmental Health.

Regards,

Jerry Wickhm

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Brandt, Katherine [mailto:Katherine.Brandt@arcadis-us.com]
Sent: Tuesday, October 21, 2014 11:22 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Nicole Arceneaux; Sale, Tyler

Subject: RO231 Report Extension Request

Jerry,

Thank you for returning my call this morning. As we discussed, the project is experiencing some challenges with
acquiring the power for the proposed system. We have our drawings and requests in with PG&E and are waiting for their
internal staff to review and provide a date for install/upgrade. We greatly appreciate the extensions for the two
outstanding items associated with the implementation of the Remedial Action Plan. Below are the reports and the new
extension requests.

Remediation Performance Evaluation and Monitoring Plan — December 5, 2014
System Startup Report — March 31, 2015

| will send you an update once we receive the dates from PGE. Please let us know if you have any additional questions.
Kathy

Katherine Brandt, P.G. | Geologist, Certified Project Manager |
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